
 

SAPC e-NOTE: PHARMACIST INTERN: ERRONEOUS BOOKING TO THE PRE-REGISTRATION 
EXAMINATION 27/28 AUGUST 2021_EXAM BOOKING CANCELLED  
 
The SAPC e-Note sent on 16 August 2021 regarding the above bears reference. The Office has monitored 
your status in terms of compliance to examination entrance requirements and, as at 23 August 2021, you 
had not met the minimum requirements to write the examination on 27/28 August 2021. Your booking for 
the examination has thus been cancelled and you will not have access to the examination on 27/28 August 
2021.  
The next examination will take place 10/11 November 2021. Communication will be sent to Pharmacist 
Interns when the bookings for the November 2021 Examination open.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 

VM Tlala  
Registrar/CEO   
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